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Child Care Update:

It is a bitter/sweet time of year. Graduations are happening and one of our discussions was about our littles 
that will be going to the big school next year. For the most part they are excited. Some have their moments 
when they want to stay. Change can be scary. We have our moments when we have to remind them of the 
positive things such as “I will see you in the lunch line, Wave at me when you see me on the playground. “
Looking back at the beginning of the year until now and the growth that has taken place is amazing.

We still have some time left and we are trying to keep the momentum going. The past couple of day’s has 
been about insects and the outdoors. We can only do so much with this weather. They got to stand in the rain 
yesterday. They had one good day learning to bat and take turns. Notice the coach, Angel. The other girls are 
in the outfield.

I have my wish list for maintenance department. Nothing major except maybe the sidewalk. The custodian and 
I had our discussion on how he wants us to pack up the classrooms. I have to get the Innovation budget 
squared away and my next years application updated and printed so that I can be ahead of the game.

Thank you all for the t-shirts and the prizes!
 


